
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 24, 2014 
 

Item 16, Report No. 26, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan on June 24, 2014, as follows: 
 
By approving that given the nature of the request, and the possible implications that any changes 
may have on current approved urban design/streetscape policies, guidelines and master plans, 
that the Planning Commission lead the review process in consultation with Legal, Public Works 
and the Region of York, and report back to a Committee of the Whole meeting in Q1-2015; and 
 
By receiving Communication C21 from the Commissioner of Planning, dated June 24, 2014. 
 
 
 
16 NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR A COMMUNICATION 
 WITH RESPECT TO A FUTURE REPORT ON REPLACING 
 NOISE ATTENUATION FENCES ON REGIONAL ROADS 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff provide a communication to the Council 
meeting of June 24, 2014 on the time that might be required to prepare a report on permitting 
damaged noise attenuation fences on Regional roads to be replaced with fences that are eight (8) 
feet in height.  
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Schulte. 
 
 


